Lori Martin
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From: oiannewe |

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Lori Martin

Subject: Public Comments

Initials; DA

Resident of Devonwood, Hercules

I would like to comment or ask about 2 topics:

1. How the city council is handling the Devonwood/Village Parkway issue on the maintenance of the community lighting
and green areas. Are the HOAs in the area allowed to handle that issue since it is not passed in the last city election?

2. Updates on the dates and plans for the ferry in the Bayfront area?

Thank you,
DA






